
I strongly oppose SB770, the OHA takeover of private healthcare. 

 

Oregon is going WAY to far out of line on all these medical Bill's. Government has no right to mandate 

anything that goes into our bodies, especially neurotoxins. 

 

 

Public school teachers already have a hard time with children who have behavioral and learning 

disorders. It will only get worse. Teachers are striking because of budget cuts. You take away 31,000+ 

students rights to attend schools means the $13,000+ per child the state awards schools will be 

depleted drastically. That's nearly $413M Oregon schools will lose.  

 

Many families will be forced to leave Oregon. My family will gladly leave our home state. Majority of 

Oregon are conservative, excluding Portland and Eugene. We do not approve on HB3063 or SB770. You 

are introducing Bill's that go against many federal & STATE constitutions. Seems like many of our 

legislators in Oregon need to revisit Oregon's constitution, or resign if they dont want to uphold the very 

thing they swore to do. 

 

Sincerely, 

Tiffany Bristow 

 A very rightfully upset American citizen and Oregon native. 

 


